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Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
Yes 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 
Published name 

 
 
Short comment 
There is streets in some suburbs with no free upgrade to Fibre to the Premise yet or date in suburbs 
like Redland Bay QLD 

Step 2: Contact details 

First name 
 

 
Last name 

 
 
State 
SA 
 
Email address 

 
 
Phone number 

 
 
Email notification 
sip@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
Increasing minimum legislated broadband speeds 
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